
Dear Parents, 

On Thursday, December 18th our Annual Christmas Boutique will be open! 

This is a unique opportunity for the children to select  and purchase 

Christmas  gifts for their family members.  This has always been a very 

exciting event for the children!  The cost for each gift is $1.00, and we are 

asking you to please limit your child’s purchases to 6 items.    

 

If you are available to wrap gifts or help the children “shop”, your help 

would be greatly appreciated! 

  

Please return the form below  to your child’s teacher, along with  payment 

by Friday, December 12th, so that we can make sure that our  boutique is 

well stocked! 

       

_______________________________________________ is shopping for: 

      Mom:_____          Dad:_____     Sister(s)::_____   Brother(s):____                           

      Grandma:_____   Grandpa:______     Other:__________________ 

      Total # Gifts:____________                      $______________ 

             □  I would like to help with the boutique! 


